July 29, 1941

Mr. Vic Hurt
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Vie:

A couple of months ago, over long distance,
I suggested to you that possibly it would be of
some assistance to you and your department if you
would send Dr. Allen down here on a short visit,
Inasmuch as I have not heard from Dr, Allen, I am
wondering if you followed up on this matter.

Kindest recards.

Yours very truly,

RHL:LJM

bee: Dr, F., C, Allen /

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas




